Welcome Parents to Winona Elementary School

We are so excited to have you as a part of our community and bring your own “Winona Wish” to
dream big and accomplish more by participating in exciting activities and events planned throughout
the year.

1. Come to our first meeting at
6:30p, Wed Sept 20st in the Winona School Library.

2. Join our “Winona Elementary School Council (Winona, Ontario)”
Facebook group or send us an email to winonaSC@hwdsb.on.ca. We

would be happy to answer any questions you have and help you find a way
to get involved.

3. Want to Volunteer? A Vulnerable Sector Screening done by the Hamilton Police Service is
required before volunteering on campus, in the classrooms or on field trips.
(valid for 3 years, costs $25.00+$10 if submitted online)
Learn more at https://www.hwdsb.on. lementar t-involved/volunteers-in-

The School Council is a volunteer organization of parents that supports the Winona Elementary
School. We do this by providing opportunities to get involved in your children's education, advocate
for the needs of all students, and build relationships with other parents and educators.

There are many ways to get involved with the Winona Parent Council. You can volunteer to serve on
one of our committees, attend our meetings, or simply lend a helping hand at one of our events. We
welcome all parents, regardless of their level of experience or expertise. We believe that parents are
essential partners in their children's education. By working together, we can make a difference in the
lives of all Winona students.

Thank you for your interest in the Winona Parent Council. We look forward to wishing the best for our
Winona Elementary students.
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